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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Keli Bender <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2014 6:24 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Re: Kittitas County Notice to Agencies BL-14-00006 Trinity Farms

On 3/18/2014 2:15 PM, Kaycee Hathaway wrote: 

BL-14-00006 Trinity Farms 

   
BL-14-00006 Trinity Farms Internal Link  
 BL-14-00006 Trinity Farms External Link 
  
Kittitas County has received the above referenced land use application. Agencies within the 
county network may review the application master file via the above internal link. Agencies 
outside of the county network may view the related documentation by following the above 
external link. Comments within the body of an email are encouraged, but may be submitted as 
attachments or via US Mail. 
  
Feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions. 
  
Thanks, 

  
Kaycee K Hathaway 
Community Development / Planner I 
411 N Ruby ST, Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 
Phone: (509) 962- 7079 
Fax: (509) 962-7682 
Email: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 
  
  
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
  
 

 
 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 

Good morning, 
The conditions set forth in the KRD General Guidelines for Subdivisions will need to be met prior 
to approval of this project. Let me know if you need anything further. 
Keli Bender 


